AN

// Aspire | Improve |Master

Federation of Schools

Small Schools, Big Opportunities

Thursday 7th November 2024

Year 6 Crucial Crew - Cantley and Freethorpe

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 children,

Our Year 6 children will be attending and taking part in the Norfolk Fire Service event -
‘Crucial Crew’ on Thursday 21st November 2024 which is being held at Great Yarmouth
Race Course. The children will undertake various activities promoting safety in a range
of situations.

We will leave school at 8:30(Cantley) / 8:45(Freethorpe) and should return in time for
the normal lunchtime routines.

The event is provided free of charge by Norfolk Fire and Rescue Service however
transport to the event isn’t. We are requesting a contribution of £5.00 (£2.50 for Pupil
Premium children) towards the cost of the coach. Please give your consent and make
your payment on the School Money app for children to take part.

Yours sincerely

Miss Roberts and Mr Hopkins - Heads of school Cantley/Freethorpe Primaries




